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LOOKING
AHEAD

Book Fair Will be in
NOVEMBER!

Thank you to our SPA who is hosting our grade level bowling
trips to Main Street Bowl this month. What a wonderful
opportunity for our students to have fun together. Did you know
that there are many benefits to bowling? Bowling enhances
social skills, builds confidence, enhances gross motor development,
builds core strength, enhances problem solving, and strengthens
math skills. Who would have thought such a fun activity could
have so many benefits!

For the safety of students we are asking for help at dismissal.
Please visit with your child about not climbing on the retaining
walls after school. We work hard to teach students safe
behavior and climbing on the retaining walls, swinging around the
pole next to the activity center, or playing in the landscape is
not safe. Please know we want to work together so our
children do not get mixed messages about the expectations.

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be one day this year,
Wednesday, October 11th from 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM. Teachers
will be sending out reminders for your child’s conference time.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the
office. We look forward to sharing your child’s progress with
you.

Have a blessed week,
Mrs. Paula Peatrowsky

IMPORTANT
DATES

10/11: PS-6 No
School (PT
Conference)
10/12, 10/13: No
School (Fall
Break)
10/18: Noon
Dismissal

10/10: SPA
Harvest Moon

10/1 Jay Run at
the park

9/29 Picture
Retakes

9/29 PS-PK to
Harvest Moon

9/29 Walk in the
woods (4th
grade)

10/1 Bluejay
Pride T-shirt shop
CLOSES (new
color available)

https://pridefall20
23.itemorder.com/
shop/home/

https://pridefall2023.itemorder.com/shop/home/


REMINDER:
Picture retakes are this

Friday 9/29
Please bring proof from first

picture if possible! 



October 10th, 2023 

5:00pm – 7:30pm
1098 County Rd N
Oakland, NE 68845 

Sponsored by SPA 

Hot Dogs
& 

Chips
Provided 

Students: Paid for by SPA
Parents/Non-Students: $9 

Teachers/Staff: Free
2 & Under: Free 

Students Name(s): _________________
_________________________________ 

Number Attending: _____________ 

Return this form with your student by 10/4 
**Pay upon arrival**



Tape

Metal

Break Them Down
Must be cut into pieces
SMALLER than 4 feet in length
and width - there is a tape
guide in the trailer.

Remove tape from boxes. I
know this isn’t fun but we can’t
have the sticky residue go
through the machines.

If you have a heavy duty box
with BIG STAPLES in it that you
are recycling in the trailer,
please remove the staples
before putting it in the trailer.

CARDBOARD

REMINDER

We are close to getting fined or even losing the
opportunity to do the paper trailer. SPA consists of only
a few volunteers and the hours we are spending on
cleaning up the trailer is not feasible. We need your
help in following the guidelines below. We are so
appreciative of your donations but we need everyone
to take the time to do the extra small steps. Since
having the trailer, we have raised over $240,000. We
don’t want to lose this opportunity as it gives so much
back to our school, students, and teachers.



Cheer &
Dance

2023

Jun
ior Jays

Come enjoy a game and entertainment Friday, September 29th!
Kindergarten-8th grade girls will be putting on a performance
during the half time of our high school boys football game in

Beemer with the help of our 23-24 Cheer and Dance Teams. You
won’t want to miss it!

K-6 grade girls performing: Please be there by 5:30 PM to eat at
the amazing tailgate and rehearse before the game.

Jr High girls performing: Please arrive at 6PM or as soon as you are
done with volleyball to eat at the tailgate and rehearse as well.

We hope to see you all there!


